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Yukon

February 11, 2022

Charles Shewen
18 Nunatak Place
Whitehorse, YT Y1A OE6

Dear Charles Shewen:
RE:  Outfitter Quota Appeal Committee

| am pleased to confirm your appointment to the Outfitter Quota Appeal Committee for a three-
year term effective December 8, 2021, ending December 7, 2024. Your appointment is a result of
your nomination by the Yukon Outfitter's Association pursuant to the Outfitter Quota Guidelines
s. 10({a){i).

The Committee will be made up of yourself, Dan Drummond and a third member. The third
member is to be nominated by the other two members, so please forward the nominee name and
contact information as scon as practicable for processing.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Rob Yeomans,
Secretariat to the Qutfitter Quota Appeal Committee at 667-3754 or by email at

Rob.yeo@gmail.com.

On behalf of the Government of Yukon, thank you for your commitment and dedication to all
Yukon citizens through the important work of this board.

Sincerely,

Nils Clarke
Minister of Environment

cc: Rob Yeomans, Executive Secretariat, Qutfitter Quota Appeal Committee
Diane Sheldon, Office Manager, Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board
Office Manager, Yukon Qutfitters Association



